
FY 2018 DBE GOAL NOTICE 

Progress Rail Locomotive “PRL” has an approved Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) Program as a Transit Vehicle Manufacturer of new, repower 

and overhaul locomotives on Federal Transit Administration (FTA) financially 

assisted transit vehicle procurements.  In accordance with the DBE 

regulations at 49 CFR Part 26, FTA approved our 1.5% DBE goal through 

Federal Fiscal Year (FY) 2018.   

 

Interested firms, including DBEs, minority, women and small businesses 

should visit our website at www.progressrail.com and access the Supply 

Chain page to obtain our Supplier Diversity Information on how to register 

as a potential Progress Rail Locomotive supplier.   

You may also contact us at:  Supplier_diversity@progressrail.com 
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